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   BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
August 3, 2023

Chair, Steve Fram opened the meeting at 2:00 p.m. Present were, Board Members Elaine Byrne, Ginny King, Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon and Health Director, Deborah Rogers. 

78 Green Street –Engineer, Alek Chongris requested the following variances:  1.) Minimum extension of over dig from 5’ to 2’. 2.) Reduction in groundwater separation to bottom of S.A.S. from 4’ required to 3’.   Motion was made by Ginny King to accept the variance requested as submitted, Seconded by Elaine Byrne, and voted unanimously.

16 Hay Street – Bob Grasso from Engineering Land Services requested the following variances:  1.) Reduction in groundwater separation to bottom of S.A.S. from 4’ required to 2’ with Presby System. 2.)  Send out Soils to lab analysis.   Motion was made by Ginny King to accept the variance requested as submitted, Seconded by Elaine Byrne, and voted unanimously.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Recycling Coordinator position and contract – The board would like to change a few of the wording and draft again for board.  


Motion was made by Ginny King to accept the minutes of the meeting for June 8, 2023; it was seconded by Steve Fram and voted unanimously.   


Next Board of Health meeting scheduled for 8/31/2023.

Meeting Adjourned at 2:30 p.m.

Respectively submitted,
Virginia Bacon
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